
I'd like to object to the plans on Draft Regulation 18 Enfield Local Plan: 2019-3039.

The plan to get rid of the key supermarkets in the area will impact jobs and make it harder 
to do our family shop - only increasing in more cars and more travel needed for more 
population in the area. The smaller shops do not have the range of products a super market 
does - especially when raising a baby, and the discounts they offer are welcomed to a 
single income parent where I provide for both my wife and my son. 

We moved to Enfield from Zone 2 to get more country side and greenery - the proposals to 
build on the green belt areas will again increase more pollution in both light, noise and the 
cars needed for each family, not to mention the already over crowded trains when things 
get back to normal. 

I reject these proposals office with this email. 
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